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Hello �                                      �              


 We have had a festive week in Reception �                                                          


We have started our new topic ‘Winter and Christmas’ We have been talking about our seasons and what changes we can see when winter comes, we talked about the cold weather and wrapping up warm!  We have learnt about hibernating animals and read stories about these.  We have talked about the arctic and how it is winter there all the time.  We met Pete the polar bear who taught us lots about what it looks like in the arctic and what polar animals we would find there.  We liked how most of them had lots of white fur to keep them warm.  In maths we have continued to get to know our numicon shapes and we have learnt what number each shape is, we have been having fun using the numicon to count and show numbers beyond ten.  In Religion we have talked about how Christmas is coming and how it is a time to celebrate Jesus Birthday.  We enjoyed the Nativity story and looking at the advent wreath which will be lit on Sunday!  We had lots of fun making dens outside with Millie-Sues Mummy (











Home Learning:The children have a b and d sheet for home learning, please help them learn the rhyme and practise writing the letters. 


Letters and sounds :   This week in Miss Carr’s group children have recapped the sounds learnt so far and used them to read simple words and oral blending.  Mrs Breen’s group have recapped phase 2 sounds and read simple CVC words containing some sounds, they have been practising their writing too.   Miss Moran’s group have learnt the sounds ‘y ‘z and ‘zz and used these to read and write words and captions. 





                                                                       Stars of the week 


 Reception 1 Anna for learning her Christmas play lines and saying them beautifully. 


Reception 2  Kate for beautiful singing in our nativity rehearsals. 








NOTICE BOARD





Any letters sent home will be placed in the outside notice board. If you for any reason you miss a letter, please see you child’s teacher. 


Please ensure all children have their sound books in school by Friday to enable us to keep up to date with their progress and give new sounds. 


Children are doing well with their reading books, please read them at home and return them on their specified day. 


Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to help with outdoor play, the children are looking forward to having lots of fun with you ( 


If anyone has any spare clothes please return them to school.


Now the weather is getting colder please ensure children have warm clothing for outdoors. 


If you have any washing tablet bags at home please can you donate them to be used to hold our numicon resources.  


Can Parents bring children’s nativity costumes back on Monday please. 


Please give party invitations out before or after school. 


Thank you for your continued support, Miss Moran, Mrs Breen, Miss Carr and  Mrs Heitzman (  























